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9202 Dublin Ave

Odessa, TX 79765
432-413-5334
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GRACE www.OurGracePoint.com

Encourter Jesus

August 19, 2010
TO: Brian Moersch, Executive Director of District Operations
ECISD Board of Trustees
RE: Grace Point Church facility

Grace Point Church is requesting the renewal of our contract for use of Jordan Elementary
School for our regular Sunday worship gatherings. Our request is for use of the facility,
particularly the gym, cafeteria, and two classrooms. We are requesting use of the facility from
8:00AM-12:00PM weekly.

At this time, we are actively seeking alternate meeting locations, but at this time we have been
unable to find a facility that is financially feasible for us at this time.

Please note that our mailing address has changed to:

9202 Dublin Ave
Odessa, TX 79765

Thank you for your consideration of this request and we look forward to another year of
difference making from the campus of Jordan Elementary.

Respecifully,

Malcolm Tyree,

Lead Minister
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